
Honoring Rev. Anthony Sorgie

First Annual Archdiocesan 
Parish Musicians’ Breakfast

Musicians will have an opportunity to meet in 
fellowship with colleagues, listen to performances 
by Saint Joseph’s Seminary’s schola cantorum and 
young musicians who study in the archdiocesan 
Vocalist and Organist Training Programs, and pay 
tribute to Rev. Anthony Sorgie, pastor of the 
Parish of Immaculate Conception and Assumption 
of Our Lady in Tuckahoe and former Professor 
and Director of Sacred Music at Saint Joseph’s 
Seminary, who will be the first recipient of the 
Saint Gregory the Great Award for Distinguished 
Service in Sacred Music.

Musicians, parishioners, friends, family,
and all musical enthusiasts are welcome! 

Saturday, October 28

9 am – 1 1 am
St. Joseph’s Seminary, Yonkers

$ 30 per person
(plus tax & fees)

Online registration:

parishmusiciansbreakfast.eventbrite.com


